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OCTOBER NEWSLETTER  
 

 
 
To all members of NALG-NSW 
 
MANGROVE MOUNTAIN V THE REST October 17th 
 
Ambush, home course advantage call it whatever but the facts are that the trophy will 
be hung in the Mangrove Mountain Club House after their sound victory by 38 
stableford points.  
 
The venue had to be changed due to green renovations at The Springs, however, 27 
payers participated with good conditions at the commencement, but we were hit by a 
very strong westerly mid round which made scoring difficult. The Aroney family Peter & 
son Blake certainly played some very solid golf.  
 

 
 
 Prize winners for the day were; 
 
Lefties    Blake Aroney   41 points 
Runner-up   Peter Aroney   35 
 
2 Ball winners  Alan Cox & Ron Ward 47    

 
 
Righties Winner  Geoff Ward   36 points 
Runner-up   Tony Smith   33 points 
 
 

  
Nearest the Pin;  Graham Everett  5th hole 
    Steph Rapmund  15th   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PATRON: Doug Crosby OAM 
PRESIDENT: Rex Langthorne AM 
CAPTAIN: Warwick Stanwell 
 
 

LIFE MEMBERS: 
Doug Crosby – OAM 
Terry Lennox 
John Kable 
Don Harding 
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The Tony Barr annual point score event: 
   
 The result following Twin Creeks  

 
Peter Aroney                  31 points         
Warwick Stanwell           26 
Blake Aroney                  24 
Peter Golding                 20 
Rex Langthorne             17 
Bruce Richardson          14 
 
Warwick will have to pull out some home 
course knowledge to peg back Peter for the 
top prize. 
 

 

  
  
  
  
  
  

2019 Program for remainder of the year 
 

Royal Hobart Nationals November 17th - 22nd  
Avondale December 4th for our Christmas event 
 
 

National Championships at Royal Hobart 
 
11 members will be representing NSW on this occasion at Royal Hobart.  However, we aim to do 
the state proud win our share of the prizes on offer. The 2020 Nationals will be hosted by the 
Riverina Division 25th to 30th October at Tocumwal Club so keep this date in your golfing plans for 
2020. 
 
Avondae December 4th 
Pease make sure that you have this event in your diary for our final outing for the year. We are 
looking forward to a good field on this first-class course to round out the year. Our AGM will be 
conducted at the conclusion of play. A formal notice will issue in the near future. 
 
Our program for 2020 is taking shape. One notable change from previous years is that the Ossie 
Ratford Shield against the ACT Division will be played on the last weekend of daylight saving in 
early April - venue to be advised. 

 
 
Rex Langthorne AM  
President 
0419 407 201 


